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Dates For Your Diary 

Tuesday 24th November  Class 1 Parents Afternoon 

Tuesday 1st December   Year 1 Tri-schools Dance Festival 

Monday 7th December  Play Rehearsal Cornerstone 

Tuesday 8th December      Chocolate Bingo Quiz Night Organised by Friends of Ramshaw School 

Wednesday 9th December  Christmas Play Dress Rehearsal - Cornerstone 

Thursday 10th December  Christmas Play - Cornerstone 

Monday 14th December  Christingle Service at St. Paul’s Church 

Wednesday 16th December  Christmas Lunch 

Friday 18th December   Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 5th January   Back to school 

Jack and the Beanstalk 

On Monday 16th November the whole school visited Evenwood School to watch a 

performance of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. The children enjoyed the performance,   

especially the ‘Scary Giant’. A big thank you to Evenwood School for inviting us to 

share this experience. 

Little Princess Trust 

One of our Year 6 pupils, Leaha            

Cummings, is having her long hair cut in a 

special assembly on Monday 7th            

December, to raise money for Little     

Princess Trust who provide real hair wigs 

for children who have lost their hair 

through cancer treatment. If you would 

like to sponsor Leaha please call in to 

school or phone us on 01388 832411. 

Thank you. 

Class 1 Parents Afternoon 

The new date for Class 1 parents     

afternoon is Tuesday 24th November, 

from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. Could parents 

please contact school to make new     

appointments for this on 01388 832411 

or call in to put your name on the sheet 

in the entrance.  



 
School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:    01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 
 

Chocolate Bingo Night 

Friends of Ramshaw School are holding a 

Chocolate Bingo Quiz night on Tuesday 8th 

December at 6.00 p.m. in the school hall. If 

you would like to donate any prizes of 

chocolate we would be very grateful. We 

would love to see as many of you as     

possible so please send your reply slip for  

tickets into school as 

soon as possible. 

Thank you.  

St. Paul’s Film Club 

Sarah has asked me to let you all know 

that St. Paul’s Hall in Evenwood will be 

hosting their Film Club again. The next 

one will be Thursday 3rd December, it 

starts at 5.30 p.m. and finishes at 7.00 

p.m. 

Top Table 

On the top table for their good manners 

and great behaviour at lunch time this 

week were:- . Natalie Jameson, Jessica 

Swales, Mason Gill, Roberta Antonescu, 

Katie Knight and Ben Burnham.         

Congratulations to you all. 

Christmas Play 

Your child will have brought a letter home 

this week to tell you about our school 

play ‘Straw and Order’. Tickets are now 

on sale and are currently limited to 3 per 

family per performance. Please return 

your slip and money to school as soon as 

possible to secure your tickets, thank you. 

Pupil of the Week 

Class 3 Joe Smith 

Class 2 Lewis Smith 

Class 1 Niall Coatsworth 

Well done to you all! 

Meet Santa at Etherley Methodist Church 

Etherley Methodist Church are holding a 

fantastic magical journey to meet Santa on 

Saturday 12th December at 10.00 a.m.  

Entry is £7.50 and booking 

is essential. Please call 

01388 526692 if you would 

like to go. 


